
Annual Parish Meeting  
 

Notes from The Annual Parish Meeting of Knockin held in the Assembly Rooms, 

Knockin on Tuesday, 8th May 2018 at 7:00 PM 

 

5 members of the public present. 

 
1. Welcome and Opening Remarks by the Chairman of the Parish Council, 
Councillor C. Keay welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. To approve the minutes of the annual parish meeting held 9.5.17 
 
Resolved to approve the minutes and they were duly signed as a true record. 

 
3. Annual Report of the Parish Council 2017/2018, presented by the 
Chairman, Councillor C. Keay presented his report and outlined the work of the 
council over the past year (attached to notes). 

 
4. Reports to the Parish Meeting from: 
Oswestry Rural South Safer Neighbourhood Team – CSO Iremonger gave a 
report on recent crimes and disturbances in the parish. He reported that over 
the year the main issue had been speeding through the village and speed 
enforcement work would continue. There had been an increase in the number 
of burglaries in the area generally however the Police are confident that the 
culprit will be caught. It was reported that due to cuts there is only one Police 
Sergeant now covering the whole of the North Shropshire Area. 
 
Unitary Councillor – not present. 
 
Others  The Clerk read the Parish Paths Partnership report. 

 
5. Open Session for Questions and General Discussion 

Dog fouling on the corner adjacent to the cricket pitch was raised and the 
Clerk reported that she would erect some signs on the corner. 
 

 
 


